
LEADERSHIP EXPERINCE AND THANKS GIVING ASSEMBLY  
 
'The first responsibility of a leader is to define reality. The last is to say thank you. In 
between the two, the leader must become a servant and a debtor. That sums up the 
progress of an artful leader.' 
 
To pass this message, a special assembly was conducted on 'Leadership Experience' 
and 'Thanks Giving' by the Cabinet Members and the students of class XII on 29 
November 2019. 
The members of the cabinet shared how their leadership skills enhanced through 
formal leadership opportunities and their practical leadership experiences. They 
recognised the fact that these skills will lay the foundations for their bright future.   
The students of Class XII expressed their gratitude towards all the teachers by 
remembering their contribution in their lives. They thanked all the teaching and non-
teaching staff for their immense guidance and support through enactment and 
dance performances. 
The Principal motivated all the students to follow the footsteps of the successful 
leaders and wished the students of Class XII a bright future. 
  
 
 


